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23.6.2023 

 

Dear families, 

 

 

Key Stage 1 and 2 Sports Day 

 

For the first time in a very long time, we managed to have Sports Day on the 

actual day we planned it – no postponements for bad weather!  Thank you to all 

that attended and a huge thank you to Mr Ching who arranged the event 

impeccably.  
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World Music Day 

 

Thank you to Mrs Burnham for organising the events in school for World Music 

Day.  The children thoroughly enjoyed their Samba Band Drumming as well as 

dressing up in the colours for their chosen country to celebrate music from 

around the world. 

 

    
 

   
 

 



We learn and pray, in faith and love 

 

Parent Governor Elections 

 

As you are aware, St. Kentigern’s is now part of the Emmaus Trust. In this 

capacity, we now invite applications for the role of Parent Governor.  Today, you 

will all receive letters via Parents App which explains the process and candidate 

nomination forms.  All nominations must be returned to school by Thursday 29th 

June at 12.00pm.  If we receive more than two applications, the process will go 

to a vote which will commence on Monday 3rd July. Please note, the role of 

Parent Governor is to work with Foundation Governors in order to best support 

the school.  The role means that you are a parent representative however, it is 

not a forum for raising individual parental concerns.  This, as you know, is 

managed through a different process.  If you have any queries regarding this, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Right of the Week  

 

Article 27 The right to food, clothing and a safe home 

 

Every child has the right to a standard of living that is good enough to meet 

their physical, social and mental needs. Governments must help families who 

cannot afford to provide this.  

 

Year 5 Scientists 

Today, Year 5 were visited by a material scientist from the University of 

Manchester. The children took part in workshops to investigate what materials 

would be best suited to make a spacesuit with and what materials would be most 

appropriate to build with on another planet.  
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A Message from Fr. Michael 

 

Hello and I hope everyone is well and enjoying the weather and caring for 

each other. This week we had the longest day of the year, almost 19 hours of 

daylight, and in this week of day light we celebrate the feast of the Nativity of 

St John The Baptist, which means six months to Christmas! What a thought in 

these lovely summer days. Yet that is the plan of Mother church, that we always 

have our thoughts on the light that God provides for us. The creator has 

created a world of light and shade and dark for us, so that we may live as one, 

enjoying and celebrating the beauty of these days, giving thanks every day, in 

school and at home, to our Lord God, so close to us, giving love and compassion. 

Enjoy this weekend and celebrate these long days; celebrate our God close to 

us. St Kentigern, pray for us. 

With continued best wishes,                                                        

 
Mrs Muldoon 

Headteacher 


